News and Notes from DCS Superintendent Chris Timmis
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Superintendent Letter
March 15, 2019

March 15, 2019
Dear Dexter DCS Families and Staff,

I'm writing to update you on a change to our school calendar for this school year. As a result of the
number of snow, ice, windchill, water main, and/or power outage days DCS experienced this school
year, we are required to make-up time. We were fortunate to receive a waiver from the Michigan
Department of Education that reduced the number of days DCS must make-up to only one.

We've rescheduled Friday, May 24th as a school day for students. The school year will still end on
Friday, June 14th and our seniors will continue to follow the initial calendar for their last day,
commencements, etc released at the start of the school year.

Thank you for your patience with us this winter, for your continued support, and Go Dreads!

Sincerely,

Christopher Timmis
Superintendent, Dexter Community Schools





